Dr. Marco Stecchi, who will sing the part of Figaro in Rossini’s
“The Barber of Seville” during the Johannesburg opera season,
seen with Miss Gloria Bragin at Maggie Laubser’'s exhibition of
paintings, which was opened in Johannesburg last week by Dr.

P. J. Meyer, chairman of the Board of Governors of the S.A.B.C.
Dr. Stecchi, a baritone, arrived in Johannesburg on April 15 and

will return to Fiorence about the middle of May.



